
We welcome a new committer and PMC member
The Camel Riders are growing their ranks again after only a few short months. We are pleasantly surprised ourselves with the growth of our community the 
increased interest in Camel and the quantity and quality of contributions. As a result we want to welcome as committer and PMC member James Carman 
who stuck with us and consistently helped out.

James Carman has been around Camel for quite some time and has contributed some patches and helped with non trivial tasks and fixes. He 
demonstrated that he is both willing and capable of taking responsibilities that go beyond the code and involve the future of the project. With his 
involvement in other Apache projects he will also be a great addition to the team.

On behalf of the Camel PMC, welcome aboard and we expect more great things coming from you!
Christian Müller,
VP, Apache Camel


	We welcome a new committer and PMC member

